
From: Microsoft Exchange
To: hollygreenfield@hotmail.com
Subject: Delivery Delayed: ADEQ Decision Not to Renew ARG590000 (CAFO General Permit)
Date: Tuesday, May 03, 2016 5:12:54 PM

Delivery is delayed to these recipients or distribution lists:
hollygreenfield@hotmail.com<mailto:hollygreenfield@hotmail.com>
Subject: ADEQ Decision Not to Renew ARG590000 (CAFO General Permit)
This message has not yet been delivered. Microsoft Exchange will continue to try delivering the message on your behalf.
Delivery of this message will be attempted until  5/5/2016 1:11:41 PM (GMT-06:00) Central Time (US & Canada). Microsoft Exchange
will notify you if the message can't be delivered by that time.
________________________________
Sent by Microsoft Exchange Server 2007
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